From: .Wwcinfo [info@whatworks.ed.gov]
Sent: Monday, August 13, 2007 5:03 PM

To: What Works

Subject: What Works Clearinghouse Inquiry

Message forwarded

s ode ok ok ok ok ok

Opening Eyes to Math doesn't belong on any middle school pages as it's a
program for grades 3-4. See, for example,
http://www.whatworks.ed.gov/PDF/Topic/MSM_TR_07_30_07.html

Thanks.
Rick Ludeman, rickl@mathlearningcenter.org



From: WhatWorks
Sent: Tuesday, April 08, 2008 10:47 AM
To: 'rickl @mathlearningcenter.org'

Subject: re: What Works Clearinghouse Inquiry
Dear Mr. Ludeman,

We apologize for the delay in responding to your comment about the WWC. We would like to
thank you for pointing out that the Opening Eyes to Math program is not a middle school math
program. As soon as possible, we will revise the middle school math report accordingly.

Thank you,
What Works Clearinghouse

The What Works Clearinghouse was established by the U.S. Department of Education’s Institute of Education Sciences to
provide educators, policymakers, researchers, and the public with a central and trusted source of scientific evidence of
what works in education. For more information, please visit hitp://ies.ed.gov/ncee/wwc/.

From: rickl@mathlearningcenter.org

Sent: Monday, August 13, 2007 5:03 PM

To: What Works

Subject: What Works Clearinghouse Inquiry

Opening Eyes to Math doesn't belong on any middle school pages as it's
a program for grades 3-4. See, for example,
http://www.whatworks.ed.gov/PDF/Topic/MSM_TR 07_30_07.html

Thanks.
Rick Ludeman, rickl@mathlearningcenter.org



